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Kansas City Power & Light encourages the committee to support House Bill 2033.  

Passage of this legislation adds certainty to the regulatory process and provides utilities 

of all sizes better financing options.  KCP&L and other utilities in the state look for 

financing options that lower the overall rate impact on our customers.   

 

HB 2033 would not change the ability of the KCC to review and determine the 

appropriateness of utility investments and expenses.  Allowing Construction Work in 

Progress cost recovery is a fiscally responsible tool that will save Kansas consumers 

money and allow utilities to continue to make significant investments in the state.   

 
### 

 
 
Submitted by: 
Paul Snider 
Manager, Kansas Government Affairs 
Kansas City Power & Light 
816-556-2111; paul.snider@kcpl.com 
 
 


